
Special Event   
to Commemorate the Permanent Closure of 

the ManitobaDevelopmental Centre
Former residents and others with lived experience are invited to join the Honourable Nahanni 
Fontaine, Minister of Families and Minister Responsible for Accessibility, for a special event to 

commemorate the permanent closure of the Manitoba Developmental Centre in Portage la Prairie

January 23, 2025 
1 pm – 2 pm 

Manitoba Legislative Building, 
450 Broadway, Room 200

Important: Please RSVP to minfs@manitoba.ca or 204-945-4337 by January 16. 

To ensure we can accommodate all guests comfortably, we ask that you please indicate the 
number of people in your party, including family members and support providers.

The event will be streamed live at  
http://news.gov.mb.ca and http://youtube.com/ManitobaGovernment

ASL interpretation will be available.
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